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Subject:	Formal	Endorsement	of	Model	2	for	Ward	Boundary	Adjustment

Dear	Esteemed	Panel	Members,

I	am	writing	to	formally	express	my	endorsement	of	Model	2	from	the	two	alternatives	under
consideration	for	the	proposed	ward	boundary	adjustments.

Upon	careful	consideration,	I	find	that	Model	1	appears	to	neglect	the	substantial	implications	of
anticipated	population	changes.	The	envisaged	realignment	of	certain	suburban	areas	across
multiple	wards	in	Model	1	raises	concerns	about	the	potential	hindrance	to	local	councillors	in	clearly
delineating	the	constituents	they	represent.

In	stark	contrast,	Model	2	impressively	establishes	unequivocal	boundaries	around	each	suburb.	This
approach	not	only	enhances	clarity	for	residents	but	also	addresses	the	imperative	quota
requirements	seamlessly.	The	meticulous	attention	to	each	suburb's	distinctiveness	in	Model	2
ensures	a	more	effective	representation	of	local	interests.

Given	these	considerations,	I	firmly	believe	that	Model	2	is	the	optimal	choice	for	fostering
transparency	and	effective	governance	in	our	community.	I	trust	that	my	endorsement	will	be
taken	into	account	as	the	panel	deliberates	on	this	critical	matter.

Thank	you	for	your	dedicated	service	in	shaping	the	future	of	our	local	governance.

Respectfully,

Tully

Tully	Smith
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